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Bulletin #: A2017-006 

Date:  March 14, 2017 

To: District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Johnny Misley, Executive Director 

Subject:  Volunteer Opportunity – North American Indigenous Games   

 

Ontario Soccer has pledged their support of the Toronto 2017 North American Indigenous Games (NAIG) by 

providing match officials and event promotions.  

 

The City of Toronto will be the proud Host City to the 2017 North American Indigenous Games – expected to 

be the largest sporting and cultural gathering of Indigenous people, welcoming more than 5,000 athletes from 

across North America. 

 

It will take more than 2,000 volunteers to deliver a successful 2017 NAIG, and to ensure that all of the athletes, 

participants, and spectators, have an enjoyable and memorable experience.   

 

The North American Indigenous Games are looking for volunteers in a wide range of areas from sport 

specialists, to protocol, to medical volunteers, IT specialists and photographers, to name a few.  

 

Volunteers will work together and be stationed at various venues across the Greater Toronto Area (GTA), 

Hamilton Region and Six Nations of the Grand River.   

 

Those who are Interested in volunteering should visit the NAIG website and consult their Frequently Asked 

Questions section if you require more information.  

 

If you have any further questions about volunteering, you can contact NAIG.  

 

 

 
 
 
 

http://naig2017.to/en/get-involved/volunteers/
http://naig2017.to/en/get-involved/volunteers/faqs/
http://naig2017.to/en/get-involved/volunteers/faqs/
mailto:volunteer@naig2017.to

